The Calcutta Swimming Club

1, STRAND ROAD KOLKATA-700 001

CIRCULAR

Dear Member,

COVID Cases in the State are once again on the rise. The
situation demands adherence of the anti COVID precautionary
measures. The State Government, vide its Memo No 160 - Secretary
(HFW) Dated 30" June 2022, has also issued an ‘Advisory’ on the
matter.

Members are requested to adhere to the laid down COVID
safety norms - wearing of face masks, social distancing and use of
sanitizers - while visiting the Club in the overall interest of the
Members and Staff of the Club.
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Col A K Singh (Retd)

12 July 2022 Secretary
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